PARKS AND WATERWAYS CAPITAL PROGRAMME 2001

The Board received the report and schedules outlining details of individual capital projects. It was
suggested that playground renewal at Monro Park be renamed ‘landscaping’ and that this might be
converted into a passive reserve.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


